Methodist Missionary Society (Ireland)
Volunteers in Mission
Haiti - December 2010

The Methodist Church in Haiti has requested an MMS(I) team from Ireland.

Dates are to be confirmed but departure is planned for approximately 28th December 2010 and returning mid-January 2011.

The team will work with the local Church to facilitate a building project and any other aspects of Church work which we are invited to take part in.  Details have yet to be finalized due to the circumstances in Haiti at present.
Team members will need to be medically healthy and also prepared to stay in basic conditions, coping with tropical heat and different foods etc.

Team members will be expected to pay their own costs as well as organizing fundraising to cover the project costs.

The team will be led by Rev. Laurence Graham.

If interested contact the World Mission and Development Office.
The closing date for applications is 30th June.  

Please use email if possible

World Mission and Development Office

Aldersgate House

13-19 University Road

Belfast

BT7 1NA

Tel: 028 90320078

mms@irishmethodist.org

